
Greetings,  
 
I am a landlord in the Salem area, and I am a member of the Salem Rental Housing Association.  They 
have crafted a letter outlining the concerns of local landlords. If you haven't received it yet, you will 
soon.  I share many of the concerns they have expressed.  It is important for you to know that many of 
us are not large corporations that have more resources at their disposal during times of economic 
crises.  At such, I hope you will take our concerns with as much gravity as you are affording to 
tenants.  Otherwise, we may all go down with the ship. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Chris van Londen 
 


